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Dillsburg Brethren in Christ 
Outdoor Breakfast and Worship 

Directions from the church parking lot: Turn left onto 
Chestnut Street. Turn left onto Harrisburg Street. Follow Har-
risburg Street to Route 15. At the traffic light, cross over 
Route 15 onto Mountain Road. Go approximately 3.5 miles 
(you will pass Celebration Community Church, formerly South 
Mountain Church, on the right). Turn left onto Water Street. 
Ponderosa Park is on the left. 

 
(In case of rain, the breakfast and worship time will be at the 
church in the Fellowship Hall .) 

Ponderosa Park 
August 20, 2017 

9:00 a.m. Breakfast 
10:15 a.m. Worship 

Please bring lawn chairs and a dish to share. Table service and hot 
beverages will be provided. If your last name begins with  

A-F, please bring a breakfast casserole or egg dish; last names 
 G-M, please bring a bread or pastry item; last names, N-U, please 

bring juice; last names V-Z, please bring fruit.  



Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may drop it 

in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby so that we can 

greet you and give you a welcome packet.  

 

 

August Sunday morning schedule changes  During the month of August, 

Sunday School classes will not meet and there will be no Cherub Church or    

Junior Church. On August 20th, we will enjoy breakfast and a special outdoor 

worship at Ponderosa Park. Watch for more details in the coming weeks! 

 

 

The Capital Area Pregnancy Center’s 2017 Walk for Life will be held 

on September 23, 2017 at Soldiers & Sailors Memorial Park in Mechanicsburg, 

beginning at 9:00 a.m. It is a two mile event that raises funds for CAPC which 

provides a 24 hour Helpline, ultrasounds, pregnancy testing, counseling, and an 

abortion recovery group ministry.  If you would like to walk, pick up a sponsor 

form from the narthex shelves.  Jan Kerstetter is planning to walk and would 

love to have others from DBIC join her, so if you are going to walk be sure to 

let her know.  If you would like to sponsor a walker or have questions, see Jan.   

 

 

The Human Trafficking meeting for August is being rescheduled to August 

21st and will be held in room 201.  

 


